
                  LOUDON ZONING BOARD 
 

 

     Due to the COVID-19 social distancing advice by the Governor and 

CDC, The Town of Loudon following the declaration of emergency by the 

Zoning Board Chairman is providing participation in the Loudon Zoning 

Board meeting Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 7:00 pm via UberConference. 

To participate in the meeting please call 802-210-4419 or go to: 

UberConference.com/townofloudon.  

 

 

If you have a problem accessing the meeting, please call 798-4540 or email 

planning-zoning@loudonnh.org. 

 
 
 
We will have the meeting line open 30 minutes before at 6:30pm just to 
make sure that everyone can connect in okay. 
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